


From:
To: CMTEDD FOI
Cc:
Subject: Fw: Request copy of management plan for NORTH CANBERRA BEARS PTY LTD, Shop 2, 163 Maribyrnong

Avenue KALEEN ACT 2617 (the premises).
Date: Tuesday, 17 September 2019 10:48:00 AM

To whom it may concern,

I have been directed to you (see email below). Please could I request the following?
the RAMP (Risk Assessment Management Plan), or other documents related to the liquor licence for:
NORTH CANBERRA BEARS PTY LTD, Shop 2, 163 Maribyrnong Avenue KALEEN ACT 2617 

Regards,

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: EPSDFOI <EPSDFOI@act.gov.au>
To: 
Cc:  EPSDFOI <EPSDFOI@act.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019, 11:05:29 AM GMT+10
Subject: RE: Request copy of management plan for NORTH CANBERRA BEARS PTY LTD, Shop 2,
163 Maribyrnong Avenue KALEEN ACT 2617 (the premises).

UNCLASSIFIED

 

Dear 

 

I have conducted thorough searches of records held by EPSDD and confirm that no relevant
documents are held.

 

I consulted Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development Directorate (CMTEDD) and am
advised that the documents you seek may be the RAMP (Risk Assessment Management Plan), or
other documents related to the liquor licence, all of which are held by CMTEDD. To request copies of
these documents, please contact the CMTEDD FOI team at CMTEDDFOI@act.gov.au

 

Kind regards

 

Heather

 

Heather Johnston
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